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1. General view of site
from west 

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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2. West front
December 1983 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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3. South end
December 1983 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten



•«*,



WRCS - 8

HENRY' S GROVE 
Worcester County, Maryland

4. From the northeast
December 1983 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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5, From the northwest 
December 1983

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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6. Detail of original 
rake cornice
July 1969 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten



\



WRCS - 8 

HENRY'S GROVE 

Worcester County, Maryland

7. Detail of original 
cornice-stop
July 1969 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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8. Entrance Hall 
looking northeast 

December 1983
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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9. Southeast room, first 
story, looking southwest

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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10. Detail of mantel, 
southeast room, first story

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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11. Northeast room, first 
story, looking northeast

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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12. Southwest room, first 
story, looking southwest

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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13. Southwest room, first 
story, detail of chimney 
breast, looking southeast

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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14.Stair Hall, second story 
looking northwest 
December 1983 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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15. Southwest room, second 
story, looking southwest

December 1983 
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten





WRCS - 8 
HENRY'S GROVE 

Worcester County, Maryland

16, Southeast room, second 
story, looking northeast 

December 1983
Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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17. Stair Hall, second story,
looking southeast
December 1983

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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18. Northwest room in cellar, 
looking northeast
December 1983 

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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19. Southwest room in cellar,
looking southeast 

December 1983

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten
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20.Southwest room in cellar, 
looking southwest 
December 1983

Photo by Orlando V. Wootten


